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          We hope that you had a restful Easter holiday. 
 
Here is what we will be learning about in each area of the curriculum during the 
next half term: 
Literacy: Little Red Reading Hood (not a type error!) and Bold Black Women in 
History 
History: Significant people- Rosa Parks and Emily Davidson 
Science: Investigating what plants need to grow 
RE: Creation 
DT: Food 
ICT: Gathering and recording data 
Music: Travel and our school-Music Express 
PSHE: Being my best 
PE: Y2 Swimming/Y1 Tennis coach and invasion games 
Numeracy: Position and direction, time, statistics 
 
Named clothes 
Please ensure that anything that your child brings into school is clearly named. 
As the weather becomes warmer it is important they have a named hat. If 
possible please send your child in with suncream already applied as we cannot do 
this for them in school. They may bring labelled suncream to apply themselves.  
 
Bookworms 
You will find your child’s bookworm at the back of their reading diary. Please 
sign this each time they read with you at home. When it is full they will be able 
to choose a small prize from school. Reading really does open the door to a world 
of opportunities.  
 
 
Please contact us with any concerns or messages about your child on our class 
email address: 
Classtwo@mrsmarykings.lincs.sch.uk 
 
Many thanks for your continued support,  
 
Mrs R Wheatley    Mrs R Cowling 
Teacher     Teaching Assistant  
 
 


